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TUALATIN VALLEY 
WATER DISTRICT 

Meadowgrass Drive Water Main Replacement 
Project: Temporarily Delayed Due to Electrical Work 

As part of our ongoing commitment to transparency and communication, Tualatin Valley Water 

District (TVWD) wants to inform you that the Meadowgrass Drive Water Main Replacement 

Project has been temporarily delayed while Portland General Electric completes planned 

electrical work in the area. TVWD is delaying the water main replacement to avoid additional 

disruptions to the area from construction and create safer work environments for both 

organizations. 

Construction is now scheduled to begin late May 2024 and last about two months. 

Once underway, TVWD's project will involve replacing 1,600 feet of the current six-inch water 

main with a new eight-inch ductile iron main under NW Meadowgrass Drive, from NW 174th 

Avenue to NW Somerset Drive. Water mains are underground pipes that carry treated drinking 

water from a water treatment plant to a customer's home or business. 

Access a map of the project area. 

When complete, this nearly $500,000 project will strengthen the water system serving this area. 

The District apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this delay. For the latest updates, visit 

the dedicated project webpage at TVWD.org/Meadowgrass. Additionally, we will send out an 

email closer to the start date to provide further details on the construction schedule and what to 

expect during the process. 

Contact Us 

Should you have questions or concerns, please reach out to us: 

• Customer Service: 503-848-3000

• Email: Communications@TVWD.org

• Website: TVWD.org/Meadowgrass




